
  

 

STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT 

 

KwaZulu-Natal MEC for the Department of Agriculture and Rural Development, 

Mr. Super Zuma, convened a stakeholder engagement on 02 March 2023 in the 

Cedara Auditorium. The aim was to outline a plan of action that seeks to address 

the triple challenges of poverty, unemployment and inequality that affects our 

people as well as to close the service delivery gap between the agricultural 

sector and farmers.  

 

 

 



 

 

 



 
 

 

 







 
 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 


